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July 21, 2022 
 
 
 
Kelly Bacon 
Kittitas County Community Development 
411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
Re: SD-22-00001 
 
Dear Kelly Bacon: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Notice of Application for the North Jetty Cove Project. We have 
reviewed the application and have the following comment. 
 
SHORELANDS 
 
Dredge or fill below the ordinary high water mark of a Water of the United States may require an individual or 
general (nationwide) permit from the U.S. Army of Corps of Engineers (Corps).  We advise the applicant to contact 
the Corps to determine if a permit is needed. 
 
The State regulates discharges into Waters of the State (including wetlands) under the Water Pollution Control Act, 
RCW 90.48, and Section 401 of the Clean Water Act. They could require Ecology’s review and authorization.   
 
In order to minimize construction impacts on wetlands, Best Management Practices (BMPs) for sediment and 
erosion control should be implemented.  This should include functional silt fences and immediate revegetation. 
 
Please contact Lori White at (509) 379-1917 or lori.white@ecy.wa.gov should you have any questions or would 
like to discuss the above comments.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tricia Sawyer 
Central Regional Office 
(509)575-2490 
crosepacoordinator@ecy.wa.gov 
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